
 

 

From: Emily O’Doherty: Head of Art 
 
 
 

12 September 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents of 4th & 5th Year GCSE Art & Design Boys 
 

Re:  The Big Sculpt workshop  – Saturday 20 September 
 

 
 
I would like to invite your son to take part in a Big Sculpt workshop on Saturday 20 

September.  This will take place from 9.00am – 1.00pm in the Art Department and will be a 
chance for your son to explore working in 3D on a large scale, which is not always possible 
in curriculum time.  He should wear sensible home clothes and bring a snack and drink for 
the morning break. 
 
There are limited spaces so it will be run on a first come first served basis.  If your son 
wishes to take part in this workshop please return the attached consent form to me by 
Wednesday 17 September.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Emily O’Doherty 
 

Head of Art 
emily.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk  
Art Department: 01235 849054 


